
 
 

 

24.03.2025 Ramadan 
 

This week was a little bit different, Mr Feeley had a week off and Hafsah in Year 5 led the assembly. 

 

 
 
Hafsah shared her knowledge and experiences of Ramadan, quizzed the audiences on what they 
had learned and then took questions at the end. It was an amazing experience; for a child to stand 
and deliver an assembly on her own in front of 420 peers and all the staff took courage and a lot 
of skill. Hafsah was brilliant! 
 

 
 
 
If you would like to read the slides that Hafsah prepared then please click on the link next to the 
one for this document in the Headteacher’s Assemblies page. 


